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Here is a summary of the Session’s work for September meeting.
The Session approved the following at its meetings on August 8, 2022.
The Session approved to keep the mask mandate in place because of the rise of Covid cases.
Presbytery Meeting:
Presbytery Meeting was held on August 20 at Trinity Presbyterian. 
General Assembly Report:
The Per Capita Tax will increase from $8.98 to $9.85 in 2023. The General Assembly this year passed a lot of resolutions on social issues but no real changes in the church law.
Technology Ministry:
Covenant will be receiving a grant to upgrade our technology ministry so we can improve our online service and improve how we reach people with God’s word through social media. The grant was award August 15, 2022.
Rental House Athens St: 
The repairs have been completed; the new renters moved in the first week in August.
Fall Rally:
The Fall Rally will be October 2nd and we are asking each member for $100.00.
Financial Report:
 
The church is financially stable at this time. We thank God for continuing to bless our church as we continue to grow financially. If there are any questions regarding the finances, please contact the Treasurer, Mike Grier.

Mental Health Webinar:

Those who would like more information about how to help people with mental health issues or what to do please attend the following webinar. September 1, 2022, from 9-4 via Zoom. Register at www.mhaofcc.org. 

Home Coming 2022:

We will have our morning Home coming service, but there will be no meal served due to the rise in Covid cases. Home Coming theme is “Fatih is the Key”.

Other Church Events:

September 26-28 Fall Revival

Prayer Service 7:00 PM Revival Service 7:30 PM.
 
Speakers:

 9/26-9/27 Rev. Rhonda McClain Davidson Presbyterian 

9/28 Rev. Dr. Alice Ridgil Associate Presbytery of Charlotte.

Revival Theme:

A New Path...A New Message...A New Harvest

.
Worship Notice:

Black History Moment every 4th Sunday.




 








Covenant on Facebook:
Covenant Facebook address is: https://facebook.com/cpc.kannapolis/
Join us on Sunday morning online on our Facebook page at 11:00 AM.
For online payment please go to www.Covenantpresbyterian-kannapolis.org
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One benefit of using your newsletter as promotional tool is that you can reuse content from other marketing materials, such as press releases, market studies and reports.
While your main goal of distributing a newsletter might be to sell your product or service, the key to a successful newsletter is making it useful to your readers.
A great way to add useful content to this newsletter is to develop and write your own articles, or include a calendar of upcoming events or a special offer that promotes a new product.
You can also research articles or find “filler” articles by accessing the World Wide Web. You can write about a variety of topics but try to keep your articles short.
Much of the content you put in your newsletter can also be used for your Web site. Microsoft Word offers a simple way to convert your newsletter to a Web publication. So, when you’re finished writing your newsletter, convert it to a Web site and post it.
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